Burke, Ruth A

From: Stanley and Michelle Moody <nrcm@micstan.us>
Sent: Sunday, July 29, 2018 9:28 PM

To: Crawford, Jeff S

Subject: Keep Maine's Air Clean!

Dear Jeffrey Crawford,

We oppose the Department of Environmental Protection's petition to take most of Maine out of the Ozone
Transport Region. Weakening Maine's participation in this agreement is the wrong direction for Maine,
including the fact that it creates an opening for other states to leave as well, resulting in more ozone pollution
for Maine. Given our geographic position, we need strong clean air protections in those upwind states, and in
order to achieve that, we need to stay fully committed to this agreement. Maine has some of the highest rates of
asthma in the entire country, and we sit at the tailpipe of the nation. We need to continue to move forward on
clean air protections instead of backward.

Health care costs are already problematic for many people. The last thing we should do is roll back protection
that could force more people to seek medical help due to poor air quality. We hope we can count on the DEP to
ensure that we have the best protection possible to avoid these problems.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Stanley and Michelle Moody



